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Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish it noted that I want you to oppose the ammended abortion bill that removes all safeguards from the
 current laws that protect mothers and children. I think it is a huge backwards step in removing the rights of the
 unborn child as well safeguarding the rights to protect mothers. Whilst I note it titles the amendment "the
 womans right to choose", it is woefully inadequate in protecting the rights of the unborn child who never
 asked to be brought into the world only to lose their life because of anothers rights!

I hope and pray this bill is not allowed 

Yours sincerely
Fiona Cran
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